
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
Friday 5th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
This has been a very busy week, we have enjoyed some more sunshine, giving us a 
glimmer of hope that Summer is on its way! We have also had a lovely day today 
learning about and celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation. What a lovely sea of red, 
white and blue colours we have had today!  
 
Dates to remember:  
School will be closed on Monday 8th May for the Coronation bank holiday. 
 
Y6 SAT’s – These tests will take place next week from Tuesday 9th May  to Friday 
12th May, each morning. This is our children’s opportunity to show their knowledge, 
learning and progress during their journey at St Anne’s.  
During the week Y6 children are invited to attend a special daily breakfast at 8.15am in 
class before these tests and you must ensure that children are in school promptly every 
day please.  
 
First Holy Communions: The First Holy Communion Mass will be on Saturday, 20th 
May. 
 
After school clubs: All letters confirming places in clubs have gone out this week and 
clubs will start from Tuesday 9th May onwards. Please remember you must collect 
children at 4.15pm promptly. A huge thanks once again to all our staff for giving their 
time freely to provide these opportunities for our children.   
 
Parent Governor vacancy : If you are interested in this vacancy on our Governing 
body, please speak to Mrs Wilson or Mrs Murphy for more information before the 
closing date today. 
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Dogs: A gentle reminder that dogs are not allowed on our school premises.   
 
Eurovision trip: Y3 and Y5 children will be going to the Eurovision village on Tuesday 
9th May to experience the English National Opera Chorus and Orchestra. This is a lovely 
opportunity for our children to experience.  
 
Eurovision Celebration Day: Friday 12th May- The children can attend school in 
blue/yellow clothes and we will be learning all about different countries, music and the 
Eurovision contest.  
 
 
Thank you   
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 
 
        
 

                          


